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I am an Emergency Medicine physician, and strongly support this measure. Though I 

am early in my career, I have seen corporations take over the practice of medicine in 

various ways and in various specialities, at the cost of both physicians and patients. 

Medically trained professionals (ie: physicians) should be leading healthcare. 

Corporations have cut corners and made decisions to build profits, not patients. 

Protect healthcare from those interested only in the bottom line (corporate business), 

and let healthcare professionals make medical decisions based on years of medical 

training and experience.  


